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From dinosaurs to grandmother – back to the future 
Invitation to a teaching seminar at the Swedish Institute at Athens 

12th and 13th of June 2023, 6 pm - 9 pm (Athens time) 
 
We are pleased to invite interested colleagues to an evening seminar presenting a project about 
joyful learning through culture heritage. Warmly welcome on the 12th or 13th of June! (The same 
seminar will be given twice.) 

The seminar builds on the project From Dinosaurs to Grandmother – Back to the Future, which 
set out to investigate 5-year old children’s thoughts about ‘the olden days’, and involve these 
children in dialogue about time and history. During the seminar we will present some 
conclusions and a method for collaboration between museum, preschools and culture heritage 
societies.  

The From Dinosaurs to Grandmother– Back to the Future project was a great success and has 
received prizes, for example regarding education for sustainability (OMEP, The World 
Organization for Early Childhood Education) and was nominated for the Swedish UNESCO Prize 
2021 and FUISM (Pedagogy in Swedish museums) prize 2021.  

 

 
 

 

Speakers 
Elisabeth Corsander, Curator of Education at Bohusläns museum. 
Education: BA in Classic archaeology and history, studies in Ethnology, Art history and Museum 
pedagogy. 

Marika Russberg, Coordinator and Developer of Local Historical Societies at Bohusläns 
museum/Bohusläns hembygdsförbund. 
Education: BA in Archaeology and Ethnology, studies in Art history, Pedagogy, and Tourism. 

Erica Strand, Preschool director (online).  
Education: preschool teacher, sustainability developer. Member of Swedish OMEP.  
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Program 
-  Welcome! 
-  Presentation of the project "From dinosaurs to grandmother – back to the future”. 
-  About collaboration between museum, preschools and culture heritage societies.  
-  How to work with young children and culture heritage in preschools.  
-  The Swedish concepts of cultural heritage and historical use. 
-  How to inspire and create networks between museums, preschools, cultural heritage 

societies and OMEP. 
-  Reception.  
 
 

Participation 

The seminar will be held in English and is free of charge. It will be given at two occasions,  
June 12 and 13, in a hybrid format, with live presence at the Swedish Ins�tute at Athens,  
Mitseon 9, Athens, and online via Zoom. 
 
To participate (via zoom link or presence at the Institute), please register at: 
htps://www.sia.gr/en/ar�cles.php?�d=820&page=1 
 
 
 
For further questions, please contact: eleni.androvic@sia.gr 
 
A VERY WARM WELCOME! 
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